
H&I 
Intergroup Report – 8-21-2024 

 
 
Greetings: 
 
I am in the process of trying to make contact with Juvenile Hall about restarting panels at that 
facility. AA has panels there now and the volunteers need to go through a background check and 
training for 6-month clearances.  
 
District 66 is in the process for panels in the adult jails. I have offered our support to them and will 
pass on volunteers that are interested in those panels. 
 
We are open to hosting panels at recovery centers, if anyone has a contact at a facility, please 
contact me and I will call them.  
 
For anyone interested in volunteering to be on a panel, you can send me your contact information 
via phone or the email listed below and I will be building a list of panelists.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Any questions call: 
 
Gary G. (714) 396-0371 
h_i@ocalanon.org 


